INOLA PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY
Special Meeting February 06, 2023

The Inola Public Works Authority met in Special Session Monday evening at 7:37 p.m. in the
Inola Town Hall on February 6th, 2023. Mayor Larry Grigg called the meeting to order and
answering to roll call were Trent Bynum, Dan Corle, Darlene Shear, and Billy Wilson. Also,
present was Clerk Brandi Powell and PWA Clerk April Padgett.

Billy made a motion to approve the previous meeting minutes as printed (01-09-2023) 2nd by
Darlene. Voting yes were Trent, Dan, Darlene, Larry, and Billy.

Discussion, consideration, and possible action for ORWA to assist the Town of Inola with it’s
water loss and procedures. No Action

Dan made a motion to approve James Kilpatrick and Michael Farrier to attend a Water training
class in Tulsa. 2" by Billy. Voting yes were Trent, Dan, Billy, Darlene, and Larry.

Dan made a motion to approve a onetime water and sewer adjustment for “Chelsea Park
Apartments” due to a water leak. 2" by Darlene. Voting yes were Trent, Dan, Billy, Darlene, and
Larry.

Dan made a motion to approve purchase orders as initialed. 2™ by Darlene. Voting yes were
Trent, Dan, Billy, Darlene, and Larry.

Larry made a motion to go back into regular session at 7:41 pm 2™ by Darlene. Voting yes were
Larry, Darlene, Billy, Trent, and Dan.
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